
 
 

 
 

 
The English Department at Högskolan Dalarna  

invites all students of English and Literature to attend a 
 

Guest Lecture  
 

by our visiting SASNET (Swedish South Asian Studies Network) scholar  
 

 

Prof. Ashis Sengupta  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
from the University of North Bengal, India 

who will speak on 
 

Indian Drama: An Introduction 
 

on Monday 23 March 2009 at 10.30-12 
in Lecture Hall 4. 

 
All students and staff are welcome! 

 
For more info contact mte@du.se 

 


